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ALTON - Aldi shoppers had a bit of a break on Tuesday afternoon, Dec. 12, 2023, when 
a refrigeration leak occurred.

Aldi maintenance personnel was dispatched to the scene and the Alton Fire Department 
also responded.

Alton Deputy Fire Chief Matt Fischer said the fire department’s primary role was 
ventilating the area.

“We were able to ventilate the building while the work was going on to stop the leak,” 
he said.



Aldi has since reopened for business at the 2822 Homer Adams Parkway, Alton.


